
America's Physicians Do Not Support the Current Health 

Reform Bill 
  

VOTE NO 

  

Physician Organizations Representing Nearly 500,000 Physicians (Many More than the AMA) 

Do Not Support the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act: 

  

National Medical Societies 
American Academy of Dermatology Association 

American Academy of Facial Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery 

American Academy of Ophthalmology 

American Academy of Otolaryngology-Head and Neck Surgery 

American Association for the Surgery of Trauma 

American Association of Neurological Surgeons 

American Association of Orthopaedic Surgeons American Congress of Obstetricians and Gynecologists 

American College of Osteopathic Surgeons 

American College of Surgeons 

American Osteopathic Academy of Orthopedics 

American Pediatric Surgical Association 

American Society of Breast Surgeons 

American Society of Anesthesiologists 

American Society of Cataract and Refractive Surgery 

American Society of Colon and Rectal Surgeons 

American Society of General Surgeons 

American Society for Metabolic & Bariatric Surgery 

American Urological Association 

American Society of Plastic Surgeons 

Coalition of State Rheumatology Organizations Congress of Neurological Surgeons 

Eastern Association for the Surgery of Trauma 

Heart Rhythm Society 

National Association of Spine Specialists 

Society for Cardiovascular Angiography and Interventions 

Society for Vascular Surgery 

Society of Gynecologic Oncologists 

Society of Surgical Oncology 

  

State Medical Associations 
Medical Association of the State of Alabama 

Medical Society of Delaware 

Medical Society of the District of Columbia 

Florida Medical Association 

Medical Association of Georgia 

Kansas Medical Society 

Louisiana State Medical Society 

Missouri State Medical Association 

Medical Society of New Jersey 

Ohio State Medical Association 

South Carolina Medical Association 

Texas Medical Association 


